
BOXING FEDERATION OF INDIA 

 

323, Udyog Vihar, Phase-IV, 

Gurugram-122001 

Date:22.6.2017 

 

 

Subject: Require personnel for employment on contract basis 

 

 

Boxing Federation of India (BFI) is the National Federation of the sport of boxing in 

India, recognized by the International Boxing Association (AIBA) and the Ministry of 

Youth Affairs & Sports, Government of India.  

 

BFI is now hosting the AIBA Youth Women’s World Championship-2017 at Guwahati, 

Assam from 19th to 26th November, 2017.  Sports persons including boxers, coaches, 

doctors and technical officials from about 200 countries are likely to participate in the 

championship.   

 

For organizing the championship, BFI requires the services interested, experienced and 

young personnel on contract basis. Persons with experience in handling sporting events 

will be preferred.  

 

Interested applicants may please send their applications with their bio-data mentioning 

their date of birth, qualification, experience, achievements and contact particulars 

immediately and in any case so as to reach this office by 30th June, 2017. It can also be 

sent by mail to director.admin@boxingfederation.in  

 

Director (Administration) 

Boxing Federation of India 

 

 


